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It is getting closer everyone!  Can you feel it in the air?  Snowmobiling season is almost here! 
"#$%  

First things first, we have dates set for our club ride for next year!!   It will be in Phillips, WI on 
February 3-5th, 2023. There are 15 rooms blocked at the Super 8 in Phillips, so call and book it soon!  
The number is (715) 229-3181. If you have any questions, please contact Steve Senger at (608) 381-
4851. 

NEXT MEETING: 

WHEN: December 14th, 2022 
WHERE: Tumbled Rock 
TIME: 7:00 p.m. Come early & grab something to eat & a cocktail! 
 

 

 



   We have dates & information for the snowmobile safety classes for you!   

This is for kids & adults and is available to the first 25 to sign up! 
Here is all the information on signing up: 
 
-You must sign up on www.gowild.wi.gov. website. 
-Classes will be held at Gateway Powersports, S2502 Cty Rd BD, Baraboo, WI 53913. 
-The dates & times are:  
*Monday, December 5th, 2022   6:00-8:00 p.m. 
*Tuesday, December 6th, 2022  6:00-8:00 p.m. 
*Saturday, December 10th, 2022 9:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. 
 
YOU MUST ATTEND ALL 3 CLASSES TO GRADUATE THE COURSE. 
Cost is $10.00 per person.  This is the cost for all 3 classes. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Randy Benson at (608) 963-1688. 
 
 

SELL, SELL, SELL!! This is our big fundraiser for the year, so remember to 
sell as many gun raffle tickets as you can, it all helps our club!  If you need more tickets, please 
contact Pete Filus at (608) 381-0080.  
 
 
Thank you to all that helped on getting the groomer ready for this year!  It is ready to hit the trails! 

 

           
 

 



                           

 

Have a great Thanksgiving everyone & see everyone at the meeting in December or remember you 
can always join us on Google Meets! 

Angie 
 

 
 
 
 
Please thank our sponsors by supporting them even in our off season! 
 

 
 

 


